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From: Chris Fonseca

To: Reanne Kassar—
Cc: Chris Fonseca

Subject: FW: Children Safety

Date: March 29, 2022 11:33:55 AM

Attachments: imaqge001.png

Hi Reanne and Peter,
Councillor Fonseca would like to add this onto the TSC agenda to discuss if possible.
If you have any other questions and/or concerns please do not hesitate to ask.

Thank you,

M MISSISSauGa

Diana Carella

Executive Assistant to

Councillor Chris Fonseca, Ward 3
T 905-896-5300

diana.carella@mississauga.ca

Corporate Services Department,
Business Services Division

Please consider the environment before printing.

To: Chris Fonseca <Chris.Fonseca@mississauga.ca>
Subject: Children Safety

Dear Councillor,

I am writing this letter on the behalf of parents living in Ward 3 of Mississauga. The issues
that require immediate attention are narrow school roads and limited school parking spaces, as
they impact children and their safe passage from school.

This can be observed on 3545-3569 Havenwood Dr, during the end of school days. Due to
very limited parking, parents that arrive in cars to pick their kids up, create serious traffic
when they stop by sidewalks to wait for their kids. The cars keep on arriving from both
directions and essentially block the narrow roadways, creating traffic jams in the process.
Because of such inconvenience, many irritated drivers who try to pass through the blockade
risk hitting pedestrians. | have already witnessed a near-collision accident, which is the reason
I am writing this letter. The road is also perpendicular to Burnhamthorpe Road East and
connects to Bloor St, making it a very busy passage. 3545-3569 Havenwood Dr has two
schools right at its side, both next to each other, which are enrolling large numbers of students.
With such circumstances, children in Glenhaven Sr. Public and St. Sofia schools are
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endangered every time school ends and they are dismissed from classes.
I ask that you please review this issue as it is important to every parent, that their child is safe

and has a good experience at their early stages of life. | also ask that you reply to this letter as
soon as possible.

Sincerely,



